
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: October 19, 2020 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Encourages Local Small Businesses to Apply for 

Second Phase of “We’re All In” Grants 

 
MADISON – Rep. Tip McGuire issued the following statement encouraging local small 

business owners to apply for second phase of “We’re All In” grants: 

 

“These past few months have been difficult for many, especially our local small businesses, 

who have endured a pandemic and unrest.  I am thankful that Gov. Evers and the Wisconsin 

Economic Development Corporation have prioritized Kenosha’s recovery with a $4M grant 

program for businesses impacted by unrest, as well as the second round of We’re All In 

grants. I encourage all of our local business owners to apply for the grants to help you and 

your business weather the storm and ensure Main Street remains strong in our community.” 

 

Applications for the second round of “We’re All In” grants are open from October 19th to 

November 2nd.  Businesses can apply online at https://tap.revenue.wi.gov/WEDCGrant/ or by 

phone at (608) 266-2772. Business owners will need their 2019 tax returns available in order 

to apply. For more information about the We’re All In program and how to apply, go to 

https://www.revenue.wi.gov/Pages/FAQS/SmallBusinessGrantProgram.aspx.  
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